
 
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

 
The October meeting of the Advisory Committee, Skagit County Flood Control Zone District 
will be held on Monday, October 20, 2008 from 4-7:30 pm in the Skagit County Commissioner’s 
Hearing Room, 1800 Continental Place, Mount Vernon, WA. 
 
The meeting will start out as a joint work session with the Board of County Commissioners to 
hear a presentation from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers on flood preparedness and flood 
response as part of the Flood Awareness Week. 
 
CONTACT:  Please direct any questions to Tom Karsh, Skagit County Department of Public 
Works, Surface Water Management Section, at (360) 419-3373 or email: tomk@co.skagit.wa.us 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


